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Next UETCTM Meeting Tuesday, 
October 17 
The second meeting of the Upper East Tennessee 
Council of Teachers of Mathematics will take place on 
Tuesday, October 17, 2006, at North Side Elementary 
School in Johnson City. (This is a change from the 
original plan because October 10 conflicted with several 
school systems’ fall breaks.) We will start with 
refreshments and a social time at 4:00. At 4:30 we will 
have business meeting in which we will select a new 
president-elect for 2006-07 and choose the meeting 
locations for the rest of the year. Following the business 
meeting, Kelly Burleson from Harold McCormick 
Elementary School in Elizabethton will give a talk about 
using manipulatives. Dr. Anant Godbole from ETSU will give a presentation titled 
“Innovative Integration of Elementary Mathematics and Science.”  
 
Directions: North Side Elementary School is at 1000 N. Roan Street, which is at the corner 
of N. Roan and E. Chilhowie near downtown Johnson City. From I-26, take the 
Watauga/Unaka (TN Hwy 400) exit (currently exit 33, though that may change soon with the 
mile marker renumbering) and turn onto Unaka (the one-way street heading west). At Roan 
Street (the next light past the interstate), turn right. The school is about two blocks up Roan 
on the right side. 
 
Needed: President-Elect 
At our first meeting in September, we had no nominations for president-elect for this year. 
The president-elect will be the president for the 2007-08 school year. We will try again at the 
business portion of the October meeting. If you have any suggestions for a new president-
elect, contact that person and one of the officers. Or if you would like to volunteer, that also 
would be great! 
 
UETCTM Members Attend TMTA Conference 
At least four people from upper east Tennessee attended the Tennessee Math Teachers 
Association annual meeting September 22-23 at UT-Martin. In attendance were Pam 
Stidham, mathematics coordinator for Kingsport City Schools; Sherry Cox, ETSU adjunct 
and retired Dobyns-Bennett High School teacher; Johnny Painter, Greeneville High School; 
and Daryl Stephens, ETSU. 

2006-2007 UETCTM Meetings 
October 17, 2006 
    North Side Elementary, Johnson City 
November 14, 2006 
    Elizabethton High School 
February 13, 2007 
    Northeast State Community College 
April 10, 2007 
    Vance Middle School, Bristol, TN 
May 8, 2007 
    Picnic at Warrior’s Path State Park 
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Correction 
The description of last month’s meeting said that Jackie Hughes would give the program. In 
reality it was Gayle Hughes who gave part of the program. Many apologies! (Jackie is 
Gayle’s daughter and is still in college.) 
 
Visit our website at www.uetctm.org! Look for pictures of previous meetings, 
old newsletters, and more. 
 
Upcoming events 
 
Franklin Math Bowl (Middle school math contest) 
Saturday, November 11, at ETSU (contact Dr. Michel Helfgott, Helfgott@etsu.edu for more 
information) 
 
National Council of Teachers of Mathematics Annual Meeting 
March 21-24, 2007, Atlanta, GA: http://www.nctm.org/meetings/atlanta/  
NCTM information is online at http://www.nctm.org. 
 
TMTA Math Contest 
Tuesday, April 17, 2007 
 
Middle School Math Day is back! 
It is scheduled for April 28, 2007 and will be held at Volunteer High School. We are still 
planning the specifics for the day, but be sure to mark your calendars and watch for more 
details coming soon. If anyone is interested in teaching a workshop for the event, please 
contact Julia Grecol at grecolj@hck12.net. 
 
Tennessee Mathematics Teachers Association Annual Meeting 
September 20-22, 2007, Bearden High School, Knoxville 
 

Officers of 
UETCTM for 

2006-2007 
 

President 
Daryl Stephens 
ETSU Math Department 
Box 70663 
Johnson City, TN 37614 
Phone:  (423)439-4676 
stephen@etsu.edu 
 

President-Elect 
To be elected at the October 
meeting 
 

Past President 
Tara Peters 
Mathematics Coordinator 
Sullivan County Schools 
4154 Sullivan Gardens Dr. 
Kingsport TN  37660 
Phone: (423) 354-1793 
gregtara@comcast.net 

Secretary 
Guy Mauldin 
Science Hill High School 
1509 John Exum Parkway 
Johnson City, TN  37604 
Phone:  (423)232-2190 
maulding@jcschools.org  
 

Treasurer 
Floyd Brown 
Science Hill High School 
1509 John Exum Parkway 
Johnson City, TN  37604 
Phone:  (423)232-2190 
brownf@jcschools.org  
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Membership Application 

Complete & return to Floyd Brown with a check for $10 made payable to UETCTM. 
Completed Application and check may be mailed to Floyd Brown, Science Hill High 
School, Mathematics Dept., 1509 John Exum Parkway, Johnson City, TN  37604  

Name:  ______________________________________________ 

Home Address:  _______________________________________ 

  ____________________________________________________ 

Home Phone:  (_____) _________________________________ 

School:  _____________________________________________ 

School Address:  ______________________________________ 

  ____________________________________________________ 

School Phone: (_____) _________________________________ 

Email Address:  _______________________________________ 
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